

Westcombe Park Rugby Football Club Limited

RFU KCRFU MCRFU LSRFUR KSRFUR
Goddington Dene Goddington Lane Orpington Kent BR6 9SX
Telephone & Fax 01689 834902 www.westcombeparkrugby.co.uk

Accredited Club

President: John Aitkenhead

May 2024

Welcome to Westcombe Park RFC U6 Squad

Dear Reception Parent,

We are delighted to welcome current reception age children to the Westcombe Park RFC U6 squad from September 2024.

We are an inclusive family club with hundreds of players from U6 (school Yr.1) through to U18s and senior rugby. We are proud to have nurtured many international rugby players through our youth section over recent years.

Our club is underpinned by the Rugby Football Union (RFU) values of Teamwork, Respect, Enjoyment, Discipline and Sportsmanship, which we promote in all our work.

There is a huge amount to look forward to for both boys and girls heading into school Year 1 in September 2024. Our qualified coaches will be running squad training every Sunday morning with a focus on fun, skill development and match play, as players prepare to enter rugby festivals from U7s upwards. Players in the U6, U7 and U8 categories play tag rugby before progressing onto contact in the U9s. This player pathway is set by the RFU.

Westcombe Park RFC also has a strong social offer with a range of age grade and whole club events and tours throughout the season. Club members are invited to attend professional 1st XV matches in the National League. We have a great clubhouse with a fully licenced bar, function rooms and 30+ acres of stunning private playing fields. You can find our most recent club bulletin online and our website at www.westcombeparkrugby.co.uk.

The 2024-25 season begins on **Sunday 8th September** and sessions run from 10:00-11:30 at Goddington Dene (next to Goddington Park).

To register your child for September, please <u>complete the online form</u>. Your first three trial sessions are free. Thereafter, an annual family membership is £160. If you have any additional questions, please email Doug Knock (Head of Mini Rugby) at: <u>westcombe.pumas@gmail.com</u>.

We look forward to welcoming you in September.

Yours sincerely,

Rhys Spiers & Matt Day Directors of Youth Rugby

TEAMWORK - RESPECT - ENJOYMENT - DISCIPLINE - SPORTSMANSHIP